
P.A.W.S 

Parents Association of Winklebury Schools 
The Federation of Winklebury Infant and Junior Schools, 

Willoughby Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG23 8AF 
 

November 2023 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Request for a Raffle Prize 
Charity Name: PARENTS ASSOCIATION AT WINKLEBURY SCHOOLS – P.A.W.S  
Charity Number: 1186586 

   
I am writing to ask if you would consider donating a prize for our BIG Christmas Raffle. Our 
school is in a non-affluent area so our families would love to win a prize from companies like 
yours!   
  
Money raised from the PAWS events is used to supplement school funding to provide 
additional schools equipment and fun events which would not normally be possible without 
PAWS support.  
  
The support that local businesses offer us really does make a difference to the resources the 
school can offer to the children, so on behalf of all of them: a very BIG thank you.    
   
If you are unable to participate in the above but have an alternative way to offer support, 
please do not hesitate to get in touch: Winkleburypaws@hotmail.co.uk   
   
I look forward to hearing from you soon.   
   
Kind regards   
  
Emily Clarke   
On behalf of PAWS the Winklebury Infant and Junior School PTA   
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